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video, founder and relationship expert Suzanne Oshima talks to
relationship author Tinzley Bradford to discuss the questions
you should be asking him and offer their best relationship
advice. Here, Bradford shares the top three questions that
women should ask on early dates to weed out the men who aren’t
worth their time.

Relationship Author Gives Dating
Advice
1. Are you looking for a long-term relationship? “That is a
question that you have to ask,” Bradford says. There’s no use
in wasting your time with someone who tells you up front that
they just want to have some fun or date casually. If you know
you’re looking for something long-term, then you should be
dating someone who’s looking for the same thing.
Unfortunately, a lot of men get scared by this question, so
it’s helpful to start with a disclosure statement: “I don’t
want to scare you or make you think I’m jumping too far ahead,
but I’d love to know if you’re looking for a long-term
relationship.”
Related Link: Dating Advice Video: 5 Biggest Turn-Ons for a
Man

2. Why are you interested in me? This question, which you
should ask after several dates, will help you figure out if
he’s interested in the way you look or if he’s truly
interested in who you are. For it to last, it has to be more
than just your physical attributes.
Related Link: Relationship Advice: Signs You’re Settling for
the Wrong Man
3. Are you single? You have to know! “Don’t wait for him to
say, ‘Oh, I thought you knew when you saw the ring,'” the
relationship author shares. “If he’s asking you questions that
lead you to believe you won’t be exclusive with him, I’d be
very skeptical.” Oshima adds, “I think women would actually be
surprised at how many men are married or in a relationship
already.”
For more dating advice videos and additional information about
the Single in Stilettos shows, click here.
For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.

